SEPTEMBER 17 & 24, 2017

ST.CYRIL’S MASS SCHEDULE
Sunday 9/17 - 24" Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00 am +Jerry Novak by the Olinskey family

Monday 9/18 — Latin Mass—

6:00 pm +For the Victims of Hurricane Harvey
and Hurricane Irma

Our Lady of Peace prayer group will meet after
Mass

Wednesday 9/20 -
6:00 pm + David Olinskey by David and Carol
Warren

Sunday 9/24 - 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00 am +Richard E. O’Lenick by Veronica
Powell & Family

Monday 9/25 -Latin Mass-
6:00 pm +Father Bernard Branson Our Lady of
Peace prayer group will meet after Mass

Wednesday 9/27 — St. Vincent de Paul
6:00 pm +Jerry Novak by Mary Ann Olinskey
and Family

Sunday 10/1 - 26™ Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00 am St. Cyril and St. Mary Parishioners

We currently have dates available for Masses.
A donation of $10 isrequested to have a Mass
said.

LECTORS

9/17 Genevieve Pinter

9/24 Amy Sava
10/1 Carol Sheehan

USHERS
Volunteers please

WEEKLY OFFERING

Sept. 3 & 19, 2017 $2,638.00

Mass Stipends 10.00
Assumption of Mary 5.00
Hurricane Victims 310.00
Santa-Cali-Gon Food Booth 3,759.00

Please pray for the sick and suffering members
of our parish:

Jane Carpenter, Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas,
Ruby Tapko, John & Dorothy Cardenas, Emil
Dykal, Jeff Workman, Lucille Carr, Jason Hale,
Sophia Halastik, Sue and Butch Hale, Karen
Williamson, James Collins, Jo Marie Ragusa, John
Mikula, Jason Julian, Dorothy Halastik, Anthony
Koehler, Patricia Cholak Weaver, Charles and
Mary Lou Woods, Richard Perez, John Connelly,
Annie Moran and David McDonald.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

ADORATION: Wewill start having
adoration on Sundays starting today after 9:00
am Mass until 4:00 pm. Our Church will be
open during that time for visits with our Lord.
Peopl e that do adoration on aregular basis,
say that isthe best hour of their week.

BREAKFAST: Next Sunday, September 24,
we will have breakfast after 9:00 am Mass and
will discuss the future renovations at St.
Cyril's. Biscuits and gravy, diced ham and
eggs will be served with fruit, juice, milk and
coffee. Pleasejoin usdownstairs after Mass.

HURRICANE VICTIMS. Wewould liketo
thank our parishioners for their generous
donations to hurricane victims. We sent a check
for $310.00 to the Diocese for the victims.

THANK YOU: | would like to thank everyone
who took time out of their Labor Day holiday
weekend to work a shift or two at our booth.
With the excellent weather, sales were good
and we had our best year ever - $3,759.64, our
share of the profits for theweekend.  Father
Matthew

SAVE THE DATE: November 12 will be the
Altar Society Chili Supper and Bake Sale. More
details to follow in upcoming bulletins.

October 1isAltar Society Sunday. Therosary
will be recited at 8:40 am. After the 9:00 am
Mass the meeting will be downstairsin the
parish hall. All ladies areinvited to attend. A
Baking session will aso be held after Massto
make nut rolls for bake sale at Chili Supper.

CCRC Sunday will also be October 1, 2017.
The donation container isin back of Church.
We received athank you fro Deb Merrick,
Director of CCRC for our generous donation on
August 6, 2017 of $160.00 to the Sugar Creek
CCRC. Through giftslike ours, this past
August they were able to provide utility
assistance and basic sundries to 41 needy
households in Sugar Creek.

Thebulletin is now available for online
viewing at St. Cyril’s website
https://sai ntcyril sparish.org/bulletins

Saturday, October 14 at 9 AM - 6 PM

Saint Mary's Parish in Independence is hosting
its 2nd annual Oktoberfest! This year will
feature vendors, live music and entertainment,
German food and beer! Aswell asakid zone
with games and prizes Thisisan all ages event
so bring the family and do some shopping, get
some great food and enjoy some entertainment
at the main stage!

Paul "The String Man" Imolte will be playing
for this year’s Oktoberfest! Mr. Imholte can
play just about any stringed instrument. Also
on the entertainment schedule, they will have
the Blautaler Schuhplattler of Kansas City
return for this year’s event to give us ataste of
tradition German music and dancing. Thiswas
truly ahighlight of last year’s Oktoberfest.

BEGINNING EXPERIENCE - A weekend
Away for aLifetime of Change. Serving the
Widowed, Separated and Divorced; who are
suffering the loss of alove relationship and
may feel left out by their church, uneasy
around married friends, unsure of themselves
and uncertain about their futures. Helps
grieving persons focus on their experience,
deal with the natural grief process and offers
an opportunity to turn the pain of lossinto an
experience of positive growth emerging from
the darkness of grief into the light of anew
beginning. The next Beginning Experience
Weekend is October 20-22, at Sanctuary of
Hope, Kansas City, KS. For more information
visit www.beginningexperiencekc.org email :
register.bekc@gmail.com, or contact Lori
913-980-7966.




